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This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Dear sir, I object most strongly to the proposals being put forward by the E.F.D.C for the development and ultimately, 
the loss of Jessel Green. Jessel Green is a civic amenity and belongs to the community. District Councillors should note 
carefully the feelings expressed by the local residents in the local press the internet, and at meetings held locally. 
Central Park in New York cit has been described as the ''lungs of New York'' and I suggest that Jessel Green could be 
described as the same thing to Debden estate as well as other nearby Green areas. If Jessel Green, and other areas are 
developed as proposed, these amenities will be lost forever, there are other sites in and around Loughton that are 
more appropriate for development of the kind being proposed. I respectfully urge the district council to consider these 
alternatives, Yours faithfully, Peter John Littleton    
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